Meeting Memorandum

To: Little Canyon Creek WD File
From: J.Westra

Date: 02/27/14

RE: In office meeting with Rocky and Rusty Trail

Angie Grimm and I met with the Trails at the regional office on
02/27/14. They had several questions that needed to be addressed.

Measurement Order
Why is a measurement device required upstream of the diversion pond ?
I did it to be consistent with all waterusers requirements. I suggested

getting the weirs repaired first, We can discuss the upstream location
later.

Why do why have to have reservoir level gauging?

There are points during the delivery season that we need to know the
reservoir levels of Trail and Morrow reservoirs for priority deliveries.
I believe there is a storage curve already developed for the Trail
Reservoir.

Delivery dates for storage and irrigation

It was the Trail’s understanding that the fill for storage ends April 1.
No, since the SRBA decrees the season of use for irrigation starts 03/15;
diversion to storage is now year round.

Batruel also has a natural flow water right from the same pd that is
junior to the storage right—#61-4132.

What is the Capacity of Morrow Reservoir
‘Dam safety—575 acre feet.

-There was some discussion on the possibility of raising Trail Reservoir.
There would have to be plans submitted by a registered engineer and a
new water right filed.





